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OUR EMAIL SYSTEM.--- 

To Whom it May Concern: 

  

I want to express my support for the proposed Burbank Housing Project at 1601 Petaluma Blvd. 

South.   The right-of-way dedication will be helpful for the Caulfield Bridge project and 

providing additional affordable housing is a good thing. 

  

 
 




